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August    

Sat 26th      Pot Luck Dinner – 6pm                                 
(followed by darts, pool and indoor bowls)        

Sun 27th     Club Working Bee            
Meet at the Hall at 9am. Remember to sign in. 

September    

Sun 17th      Club Committee Meeting 1pm                  
(all members welcome to attend) 

Sat 23rd      Club Roast Dinner – Ken & Judith                         
$ 20-00 per person. Nibbles at 5:30pm.       
(possible quiz evening afterwards)

Sun 24th     Club Working Bee            
Meet at the Hall at 9am. Remember to sign in. 

October    

Sun 8th       Club Committee Meeting 1pm                  
(all members welcome to attend) 

Sun 14th      Rally Committee Meeting 3pm                  
(all members welcome to attend) 

Sun 15th      Rally Sewing Bee Time TBC                            
(all members welcome to attend) 

Sat 21st       Bring Your Friends Day 

Sat 21st       First BBQ of the season    
BYO food & drinks. Nibbles @ 5:30pm (nibbles 
provided by the committee).

Sun 22nd     Open Day 1 – 3 pm 
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Volunteers need for Cabin Cleaning 
  

The club needs assistance in cleaning the cabins & preparing them for our guests. This involves washing sheets, re-
making beds, vacuuming & tiding up so it's presented ready for our next guest.                                                                     
If you're able to help out please contact Constance.

Potluck Dinner – Saturday, 26 August 2017 

It’s a casual affair, bring your smiles, your wiles and your winning game!                      
Come along early and unwind having a casual game of pool and / or darts.                 
BYO nibbles and drinks from 5pm. Potluck Dinner @ 6pm                                           
Casual games of pool, darts, indoors bowls after dinner. You may need to bring your own darts, just in case.

Change of all codes to and for the club grounds.

All the codes were changed on Monday 31st July 2017. If you have not received the codes please contact Helen,
our Treasurer, to confirm your payment status.           
Please do not pass on the codes to anyone. If someone asks you for the codes please refer them to a 
committee member.    

Power Project

The Power Project is continuing in Midlands. Trenches have been dug to bury the cables & with the amount of mud 
about the area is difficult to negotiate at the moment. Please be careful parking & moving around there, using a 
common sense approach for the short term.

Presidents piece for August.

I will keep this short as typing on a smart phone does come with it's challenges.
First we are not having a committee meeting this month due to me being away along with others. I am sitting by the 
pool on a cool 28 degree day after just going for a swim. Crete is a lovely place and the Greeks are so nice. Their beer 
isn't too bad either. Can't really go in club uniform as neighbors are close so will have to wait a few days until we get to 
Costa Natura naturist resort.
It is rather staggering the number of club members who are either away at present or who have just come back from 
overseas trips. The rain must have driven most away.
I did hear that the power project up top is progressing well. Great stuff Dave and Paul. 
The rally organisation is well underway and most things have been sorted. If you can help in anyway please let 
Constance know. I am looking for bar helpers and help in running sports events. A list of sports events should be on the
rally notice board in the hall.
We now have most of the quotes for sealing the driveways so will be making a decision soon.
I am off for a 16km gorge walk tomorrow so that should be fun. Only hope I can manage it and keep up with my son in 
law.
Let's hope the weather in NZ comes right soon and the place dries out so we can fix all those muddy spots.
Ken.

                              From The Chair                                              



Working Bee List for 27 August

Thank you to the amazing members who continue to volunteer their time to make our club ground shine. I think we 
can all agree with the mammoth effort that has gone into clearing the trees, shrubs and weeds from around the 
grounds the results are speaking for themselves. And won’t the gardening folk be happy with all that mulch to 
sprinkle around the place.

It would be fair to say that the FAL shower block has a wee way to go, but Marcel, Ken and their helpers have been 
busy beavers with the concrete foundation down. I think the open air shower may have some merit for a naturist 
club, but not sure that too many others would agree, especially at this time of the year.

The library has now been moved to the gym area. There were a group of willing helpers to assist in this process. At 
times it proved a bit challenging / entertaining, however with persistence, enthusiasm and willingness the job got 
done.

I would also like to acknowledge Shirley and the wonderful women who provide us with a much needed food and 
warm drinks after a busy time each working bee. There is always a wide variety of food options available and this is 
always greatly appreciated by all.

      

      

Working Bee List for 27 August

Miniten courts and bank surrounding the area – weeding, clearing around the courts and the seats on the bank – will
need weed eaters, gloves, gumboots, clippers.     
Clearing drains behind the ablution block on the main lawn and behind caravans/cabins on Midlands.        
Cabin maintenance – inside cleaning, checking cutlery, crockery match, washing shelves, etc.    
Clearing the mulch to a main pile on lowlands.        
FAL shower block, demolition work / concrete cutting / possible installation of drain.                 
Remember to sign in for working bee and lunch.       
Please ensure that you bring appropriate tools (gloves, earmuffs, adequate footwear) to the working bee as the club 
does not necessarily have all the tools required.



Club Hill Billy Dress Up Dinner – Hosted by Jim 

 
   

   


